Enrollment Management Meeting
Monday, March 21, 2016

Minutes

Attendees: K. Curry, C. Aldrich, R. Bell, P. Humphreys, J. Meadors, R.
Penalba

Dr. Curry dropped by to say thanks to everyone for doing what they
said they would do.

Dr. Humphreys said, “We still have to make a decision involving
summer enroliment.”

This meeting was cancelled due to low attendance.

The next meeting will be on April 11, 2016, 3:00 pm — 4:30 pm.
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